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January 30,1998 ,

MEMORANDUM FOR: James C. McKnight
Document Control Desk
Office of Resources Information Management

h .f
FROM: James R. Hall

Senior Project Manager
Office of NuclearlReactor Regulation

SUBJECT: DISTRIBUTION OF COOPER TIA RESPONSE TO THE
PUBLIC DOCUMENT ROOM

The attached Task Interface Agreement (TIA) response regarding the Cooper
Nuclear Station was sent from NRR to Region IV on August 14,1997 (Accession
No. 9708180211). I recently learned that, since this respont,. conveys a staff
position that applies to several plants, Region || requested that it be put into the
Public Document Room so that NRC and licensees could make reference to it.
Please take the necessary action to place this document in the PDR.

Thanks for your assistance. Please call me at 4151336 if you have any questions.

Attachment: August 14,1997 memorandum from J. Clifford, NRR, to A.
Howell, RIV; Subject: Response to Task Interface Agreement
(TIA 95 010) Acceptability of a Single Pasive Component to
Meet Containment Isolation Requirements (TAC No, M93402)
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